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Bluebell Walk 2018 
 
Once again Swanley & North Downs Lions are organising their 
annual charity Bluebell Walk which covers some 6 miles of 
beautiful countryside in the North Downs. It will take place on 
Sunday 29​th​ April, and you can register at any time between 10.00 
and 11.30 a.m. 
 
The walk starts and ends at Stansted Village Hall, Malthouse Rd, 
Stansted, Sevenoaks TN15 7PH, and participants are asked to 
raise sponsorship, or make a personal donation for taking part. A 
free ploughman’s lunch will be provided on your return. 
 
All profit from the event will be donated to the ‘ellenor’ team that 
cares for adults and children who have a life limiting or life 
threatening condition. 
 
By taking part you will not only benefit from the walk itself, but you 
will have the satisfaction of knowing that you are helping folk in 
very real need.  
 
For details contact Colin, on 01474 569735, or via email at 
tcolindudley@blueyonder.co.uk 
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